
To keep all Little Pirates safe, our
new leave early policy is that

students can only be picked up
 while in their classroom.

Our class is out of the classroom
during the following times:

Activity:

Recess:

Lunch: 

The cut-off for pick-up time is 1:00pm
(and 12:00 on Wednesdays)

Plan Ahead!


